
 

 

 

 

22 February 2005 

L/FM/05/9 

[    ] 

 

 

Dear [   ], 

 

 

In reply to your letter of 25 January 2005 I should like to inform you that, in view of the 

particularities of the case, the Executive Board requested me to convey to you the relevant 

excerpts of the minutes of the meetings of the Committee of Governors held in the period 

March-November 1975. Copies are herewith enclosed. 

 

I should like to draw your attention to the fact that, in line with Article 10 of the ECB Decision 

on public access to ECB documents (ECB/2004/3), “documents released shall not be 

reproduced or exploited for commercial purposes without the ECB’s prior specific 

authorisation. The ECB may withhold such authorisation without stating reasons”. Accordingly, 

I would like to inform you that these documents are transmitted to you for your personal use and 

aim at facilitating your research. Their confidentiality, with respect to the 30 year rule for their 

disclosure and any personal data the documents may contain, should be respected. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Frank Moss  R. Schremser 

The Secretary to the Executive Board Head of Secretariat Division 

  

Encl. 


